
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23-630 8th December 2023 
 

 
Your request  
You requested the following:  
 

Please can you supply the following information under the Freedom of Information Act:  
1. If your Health Boards Sexual Health Service was using the MillCare (by Mill 
Systems Ltd) computer system for the management of patient records, and the 
delivery of the sexual health service (e.g result reporting, appointment booking, 
texting patients) as at 01.01.23  
2. If the answer to the above is Yes, please can you also supply the following 
information regarding communications to/from the Welsh Government following 
Mill Systems Ltd (supplier of MillCare) entering insolvency on 24.01.23  
3. Documents, correspondence, minutes and other records of Welsh 
Government's involvement and action to support your Health Boards Sexual 
Health Service following Mill Systems Ltd entering administration, and support to 
procure an alternative clinical system to replace MillCare and ensure continuity of 
sexual health service delivery  
4. If Welsh Government has provided your Health Board with additional funding to 
procure a new clinical system to replace MillCare, following Mill Systems Ltd 
entering administration, so that your Health Board can continue to deliver Sexual 
Health services  
5. Documents, and correspondence (internal and with Welsh Government) 
outlining risks to service continuity and public health identified by your health 
board following Mill Systems entering administration and its impact on MillCare 
functionality  

 

 
 
Our response  
We do not hold any information as the Health Board has never used MillCare.  


